
Strategic Plan Workshop 

 

Okeechobee County Schools will hold a Strategic Plan Workshop on Wednesday, September 25, 

2019, 8:00 – 10:00.  The Workshop will be held in Room 303 of the School Board Administrative 

Building, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, Okeechobee.  Board members and interested citizens are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

 


